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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

May 29, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

I am an advocate for conserving America's public lands. I urge the

Forest Service to include strong protections for wildlife, wildlands,

and water in the revised management plan for the Grand Mesa,

Uncompahgre, and Gunnison national forests.

 

We cannot allow our public lands to be destroyed for only special

interests.  This administration will do anything for them because they

donated millions of dollars and it isn't fair to all the rest of us.

We need them to be safe for humans and wildlife.

 

Do everything in your position to make sure that nothing happens to

them.

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

 

Sincerely,

 

Brenda

.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Brenda Frey

4536 Seneca St

West Seneca, NY 14224-3139

(716) 675-5545

brenda.frey@rocketmail.com

 

 

 

 


